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 ‘Can Hedgehog Class help improve the local area?’

The              
team bubble…

Class teacher – Ms Rowland

Assistant teacher – Mrs Revitt

Assistant teacher - Miss Charlton

PPA cover – Mrs Waters

Diary Dates


Return to 
school - 

Monday 7th 
June


Week 
beginning 

Monday 14th 
June - My 

Money Week


Week 
beginning 

Monday 21st 
June - Phonics 

assessment 
week year 1 
and year 2


Friday 16th 
July - Finish 
for summer 

holidays

Timings of the 
day

Start time 8.50am

Home time 2.50pm

It is very important that you drop off and collect your child on 
time so we can limit contact between class bubbles.  When 
waiting on the yard please stand with your child on the lines.  
Children must not play on the yard with other children. 

Things to 
remember…

Reading books will be sent home on a Tuesday and Friday.  Please 
make sure you bring your reading folder to school on those days so 
staff can change your child’s books. 

Please remember to bring a named water bottle to school 
everyday. 

Please don’t bring any toys or pencil cases into school.

As the weather is getting hot it is important that children wear 
sun cream and bring a hat.

P.E. day - 
Thursday

Please remember to come to school wearing your PE kit on this 
day. Named sand shoes/trainers, black shorts, white T-shirt and 
tracksuit bottoms and hoodie for outdoor sessions and colder 
days. 

No jewellery to be worn on PE day this includes stud earrings. 

Ready safe 
respectful 

We will be continuing our school rules and behaviour system which 
focuses around the three words ‘Ready’ ‘Safe’ ‘Respectful’ . 
Children will continue to use the traffic lights in class and 
conversations around behaviour will focus on our 3 words and the 
zones of regulation bottles.  Children who continue to display 
unsafe or disrespectful behaviour will be sent to reflection with 
Miss Girvan or Mrs Lilico and a slip sent home to parents/Carers. 

Our project This term we will be learning about our local area and looking at ways in 
which we could make possible improvements. We will learn about the four 
countries that make up the UK their capital cities and how far away we 
live from these places.

In literacy we will be covering both fiction and non-fiction paying close 
attention to journey tales, defeating the monster tales and instructions. 
In Maths we will be working on numbers to 100, continuing our work on 
addition and subtraction and starting to learn about multiplication and 
division. In Science we will be learning about plants and different animals 
including humans. We will be exploring what plants need and how some 
plants need different things to others as well as looking into how we can 
keep our bodies healthy and why it is important.



How can we 
help you…

Due to covid 19 restrictions we have to limit face to face contact 
between staff and parents.  If you have any problems or concerns 
please do not hesitate to email me (claire.rowland@ntlp.org.uk) or 
call the school office  on 0191 222 0259 to book a telephone 
conversation. 

Home learning 
grids

We will be continuing our home learning on SeeSaw using the home 
learning grids. Please log into SeeSaw to see your child’s 
homework.  If you require a paper copy please let staff know.

How to help 
your child…

Please listen to your child read, practise spellings and number 
bonds and support with project home work.

mailto:claire.rowland@ntlp.org.uk

